St. Michael & All Angels Church

Ballot Form for Christingle and Nativity Services

Due to coronavirus we will be unable to accommodate everyone in church as in previous years and instead will have to allocate tickets.   To make this process as fair as possible we are asking people to complete this form and return to Emma Hodge by 1st December, after which a ballot will be drawn and tickets issued by 6th December.  You will need to bring your ticket with you.

Please return this form to Churchwarden@stmichaels-sandhurst.org.uk or put in the black box at the back of church. If your plans change and you can no longer attend, please contact Emma on 07505 622142 so that your spaces can be re-allocated.

If you are planning on watching the Christingle service at home and would like a Christingle pack, please indicate below

[bookmark: Text1]Name:      

Address:      

Email Address/ Phone Number:      

Christingle Service: 13th December at 4:15pm
Nativity Service: 24th December at 3:00 pm

First Choice:	 		     
	Second  Choice:		     
Number of Adults: 		     
	Number of Children	:	     
	Christingle at home: 	     
	Accessibility Requirements:	     

